From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attachments:

Dear Ms Dobson

In Light of the recent updated 5YLS put forward by CDC would you please be so kind as to forward this email with attachments to the Examiner of the BNP as I believe in the interest of fairness the evidence contain within these attachments does question CDC ability to deliver a 5 year housing supply and should be reviewed by the Examiner.

Kind regards

Paul Knappett

From:

To: spayne@chichester.gov.uk

Subject: RE: Re WwTW

Date: Tue, 1 Sep 2015 08:03:26 +0000

Good Morning Ms Payne

Please see attachment

Kind Regards

Paul Knappett

From: spayne@chichester.gov.uk

To:

Subject: RE: Re WwTW

Date: Thu, 27 Aug 2015 08:23:04 +0000

Good morning,

Please find attached the addresses and number of dwellings for the Apuldram catchment. As you will notice from the table, windfall sites since 1st April 2006 have been included in the calculations, they are not additional. The planning permissions are as at 20th June 2014.

Kind regards

Sue Payne

Planning Policy Officer

Planning Policy

Chichester District Council

Tel: 01243 53 4722 | Fax: 01243 776766 | spayne@chichester.gov.uk | http://www.chichester.gov.uk

www.facebook.com/ChichesterDistrictCouncil | www.twitter.com/ChichesterDC

From: paul knappett [

Sent: 26 August 2015 12:14

To: Sue Payne

Subject: RE: Re WwTW

Dear Ms Payne

Thank you for your email please see attach letter.

Kind Regards

Paul Knappett

From: spayne@chichester.gov.uk

To:

Subject: RE: Re WwTW

Date: Tue, 25 Aug 2015 09:15:36 +0000

Good morning,

I have attached the table that was updated from the original MWH Wastewater Treatment Works Study showing the housing completed or to be constructed. The further amended tables are then also included in the recent Position Statements, with Apuldram being separated in the most recent update.

Wastewater Position Statement - Chichester District Council

<u>Update to Apuldram Wastewater Treatment Works July 2014</u>

Kind regards
Sue Payne
Planning Policy Officer
Planning Policy
Chichester District Council
Tel: 01243 53 4722 Fax: 01243 776766 spayne@chichester.gov.uk http://www.chichester.gov.uk
www.facebook.com/ChichesterDistrictCouncil www.twitter.com/ChichesterDC
From: paul knappett Sent: 03 August 2015 09:12 To: Sue Payne Subject: Re WwTW
Dear Ms Payne
Please see attached letter
Kind Regards
Paul Knappett
LEGAL DISCLAIMER
Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council.

recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.

If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.

If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator.

E-mail or phone 44 (0) 1243 785166 Mail-Admin@chichester.gov.uk

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council.

If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.

If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator.

E-mail or phone 44 (0) 1243 785166 Mail-Admin@chichester.gov.uk

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.